
 
 
 
 

 
17th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
The children in Nursery are learning about “People Who Help Us”.  Therefore, we will be having a professional 
police officer coming in to talk to the children about the police service and how they help us.  
 
This will take place on: Thursday 18th January 2022  
 
Morning Nursery session from 9:30 am – 10.30 am 
 
Afternoon Nursery session from 1:30 pm – 2:30 pm 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs R Greenwood  
Principal 
 

 


